
 

 

PRIMARY NEWSLETTER Volume #2 

TERM ONE, WEEK 4, 2021  

  

A note from our Primary Principal. 

 

Thank-you to all our staff who swung into action on Friday afternoon to help send materials home with students. 
Please bring back any completed work to show your teacher. We are very happy to be returning to onsite! 

SUB-SCHOOL ASSEMBLIES: Assemblies  will occur most Friday afternoons starting at 2.25pm. Our first 
sub-school assembly was postponed, so  will take place this Friday the 19th of February for Year 3-6. Due to 
density rules, parents are unable to attend assembly until further notice. 

HATS: All students must wear a broad-brimmed or legionnaires hat when they are outside, in line with our Sun 
Policy. This includes recess & lunch playing times as well as Physical Education lessons or anytime a teacher 
takes the class outside. If students do not have a hat, they will need to sit in the shaded area. If you need to 
purchase a hat, this can be done through Rushfords in Werribee. Generic black hats can be sourced from any 
store as well.  

 

 

Kim McCabe 

Primary Principal 

 

Grade 2  

In Grade Two 
We have started the year off meeting all our kind and eager students 
Students have been getting to know their peers, teachers, and classroom helpers. 
This year Grade Two students are allocated in two buildings -  Corangamite and Eyre. 
In Year Two our focus has been getting to know all our students and seeing their amazing learning 
abilities. 
In writing this Term, students have written a range of narratives, they have been writing amazing stories 
about different characters and settings. 
We are so very excited for the year ahead and can't wait to see our student's knowledge grow 
 

Bucket Hat (With Logo) $16.95 

 

Legionnaires Hat (black with Logo) $15.95 



 

Grade 4 

In Grade 4 we have started the year getting to know our teachers, peers and specialist teachers! The grade 4 
teachers are Miss Lewis, Mrs Kapil, Miss Mullholland, Miss Alisha, Mrs Frawley and Mark, we are located in the 
Dalrymple building. In learning we are about to start our author study on Margret Wilde, where we will research 
and write Autobiographies about her. We are also starting our year off with Place Value in Maths. 

We are super excited to continue to get to know each other this year! 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION & HEALTH 

This term Years 3-6 students are exploring Target Games in PE. We are focusing on aim and accuracy 
through our lessons. The students have taken part in some mini golf, where they aimed to get the ball 
into the hole (the target). Students were also involved in making their own courses for each other to 
practise their aim. The students designed and created these using a variety of resources. Here is a 
picture of some of the courses that were made! 
 
Well done, Years 3-6. 
 
Visual Arts Vibe 

This week in the Visual Arts Studios students have begun to publish their Wall Art projects. Selected students will 
see their artwork displayed around the school later on this term. How exciting! We have focussed on line, pattern, 
colour, shape and space. Students have produced some very CREATIVE pieces that are yet to be completed but 
here are a few WIP’s (works in progress). Enjoy! 
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